


Re: North Hudson Sewerage Authority
Proposal for Professional Engineering Services During Construction
2017 River Road Wastewater Treatment Plant Improvements

March 9, 2020

Dear Mr. Pocci

The purpose of this letter is to request a modification to our services during
construction budget as it pertains to the above referenced project.

The following is a summary of our request:

Original Contract Amount: $65,800.00

Contract Modification: $  7,200.00

Final Contract Amount: $73,000.00

The reason that we are requesting this above listed adjustment is as follows:

1. We prepared a construction modification that involved modifying the steel
structures at the Trickling Odor Control System.

2. We prepared a change order to redesign the electrical service.

Both of these items were not included in the scope of the construction contract and
added value to the overall contract.

We trust that this proposal fulfills the Authority’s requirements and we are available
to discuss any aspect of this proposal at your request.  Should you have any
questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Very Truly Yours,
Mott MacDonald

Kevin P. Wynn

Kevin P. Wynn, PE, BCEE
Vice President
T973.912.2537
Kevin.wynn@mottmac.com

Mr. Fredric J. Pocci, PE Authority Engineer
North Hudson Sewerage Authority
1600 Adams Street
Hoboken, New Jersey 07030

111 Wood Avenue South
Iselin NJ 08830-4112
United States of America

T +1 (800) 832 3272
F +1 (973) 376 1072
www.mottmac.com/americas
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